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Relative to the Advisory on the postponement of the MHPSS Concert (Online Mental -
Health and Psychosocial Support Culminating Activity) last 28 December 2020, the
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) is pleased to inform you of
the new schedule for the MHPSS Concert, with the new title, “Paghilom: Pagpasalamat,
at Pag-asa (An Online Mental Health and Psychosocial Support Services Activity)” on 29
January 2021, 4:00 PM. The program will be livestreamed via DepEd Facebook page.
All DepEd personnel are encouraged to join the activity.

For inquiries, kindly reach us through Ms. Ken Aisa G. Ortiz of DRRMS at
ken.ortiz@deped.gov.ph (e-mail) or at 09351373355 (mobile).

Thank you for bearing with the changes. We look forward to your presence and
participation.
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Sincerely yours,

Dlrector IV




